
A legacy for care close to home
Legacy Gift Thank You Form
Your life’s legacy is so important. And something worth thinking about and planning for. A legacy gift is a simple, 
thoughtful way to reflect your vision for compassionate excellence in health care, and to support the future of Winchester 
District Memorial Hospital and/or Dundas Manor, and all impacted by this care close to home. If you have included a 
gift to the WDMH Foundation in your Will, or listed the WDMH Foundation as a beneficiary to an investment - thank 
you! We hope you will complete and sign this Thank You form. By doing so, we will be able to thank you for your 
generous legacy gift, discuss and confirm your recognition opportunities (should you wish), discuss the impact you will 
have, and ensure your gift will support Winchester District Memorial Hospital and/or Dundas Manor in the way you 
intended. The details of your gift will remain private, unless you would like your intention shared.

Please only share what you are comfortable with. All information will remain confidential.

Full Name: 	 	 Date of Birth: M/D/Y 	

Address: 			 

Phone: 	 	 Email: 	

My Intent for My Gift
We want your gift to have the impact you want! Please select which fund/s you want your gift directed to. If you would 
like more information about any of these Funds, please reach out to us! We’ll be happy to chat more.

WDMH Foundation Fund supporting both Winchester District Memorial Hospital and Dundas Manor
 �Health Care Undesignated Fund: to support the highest priority needs at either Winchester District Memorial 
Hospital or Dundas Manor, as determined by the WDMH Foundation Board of Directors at the time the gift  
is received.

WDMH Foundation Funds supporting Dundas Manor include:
 �New Dundas Manor (Redevelopment) Fund   �Dundas Manor General Fund  
 �Dundas Manor Activity Fund

WDMH Foundation Funds supporting Winchester District Memorial Hospital include:
 �WDMH Family Care Fund   �WDMH General Equipment Fund   �WDMH Family Birthing Unit Fund
 �WDMH Cancer Care Fund   �WDMH Diagnostic Imaging Fund   �WDMH Ophthalmology Fund
 �WDMH Building and Renovations Fund

As needs at WDMH and/or Dundas Manor change, we kindly encourage you to check the box below. 
This will ensure your gift will be used where your impact will be most needed.
□	� If circumstances make it impossible or impractical to carry out my above preferred designation, I empower the 

WDMH Foundation Board of Directors to use my gift to the Winchester District Memorial Hospital/Dundas Manor's 
best advantage for other purposes consistent with the spirit and intention of my gift.
Note: If you chose the Health Care Undesignated Fund, the needs of both Winchester District Memorial Hospital  
and Dundas Manor would be taken into account at such time.



My Recognition Opportunities
□	� I am interested in learning about in life and/or beyond life recognition opportunities.
□	 I am not interested in learning about in life and/or beyond life recognition opportunities.

Is there anything else you want to share (about your gift, or Winchester District Memorial Hospital  
or Dundas Manor)?

Donor Signature:_____________________________________ Date:_ ____________________________

Thank you!
Your legacy gift makes you a member of our Society of Care! Your investment in the future of local health care is a true 
commitment to the compassionate excellence we work towards every day. We are so grateful for your generous support, 
and for entrusting us with part of your legacy. Thank you.

The Society of Care: Welcome to the Family
All donors who make a legacy gift to the WDMH Foundation are welcomed into our Society of Care. This society 
is our way of honouring and expressing our gratitude for your generosity and commitment to local health care. Your 
wishes will always be respected, and you decide if your acknowledgement and recognition will be private or public.

Society of Care members are offered recognition on either the Winchester District Memorial Hospital or Dundas 
Manor’s Legacy Giving Wall. You can also receive recognition in our annual report.

Best of all you have a life-long association and contact with the WDMH Foundation (in agreed-upon ways). Better 
still, you become part of the society!

Society of Care membership is not mandatory, and all details of your gift are strictly confidential, unless you give 
permission for your gift and story to be shared. 

Community. Care. Close to Home.
For more information about legacy gifts, please contact us.

Erin Kapcala, Manager of Major and Planned Giving 
Telephone: 613-774-2422 Ext. 6769 | Email: ekapcala@wdmh.on.ca 

Or just drop in at our office in the hospital lobby!

WDMH Foundation | 566 Louise Street, Winchester, Ontario K0C 2K0

Charitable Registration Number: 89282 4368 RR0001
This information, obtained from various sources, is believed to be reliable, but its accuracy cannot be guaranteed. This information is not intended 
as legal, financial or tax planning advice. When considering any planned gift, you should always consult your professional advisors to determine the 
applicability for your specific circumstances.


